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Fisher Phillips Attorneys Author Article for Law360 on New
York’s New Ride-Sharing Regulations
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Attorneys Rich Meneghello and Melissa Osipoff authored an article for Law360 to help attorneys

understand New York’s new regulations for riding-sharing companies. In the article, the attorneys

make the case that the new wage requirements and license caps could stymie gig economy growth

in the region and have the potential to serve as a model for other areas of the country – and may not

necessarily be limited to ride-sharing businesses.
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